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	Shabbat Services



	Please note: There will be no Friday night services held at PCS, Oct. 20.
 
Please join us 
Saturday morning
9:15 am: Morning meditation and spiritual teachings  
10 am: Morning Shabbat service will be lay-led by Michael Safranek, followed by a kiddush lunch at noon and Torah study at 12:30.
Please come to help us welcome our honored guests this Shabbat morning: active-duty Israeli soldiers who are looking forward to meeting and greeting and shmoozing with us!       
  
Parasha of the Week: Noach   



		






		






	

[bookmark: _GoBack]Help with the Sukkah! 
We need people to help take down the Sukkah. Please email Michael Safranek at mlsafranek@aol.com
or call the PCS office, 769-2672. Thank you! 



		






		






	Upcoming PCS Events and Programs

SATURDAY MORNING service, Oct. 21, 10 am - Come meet and greet and shmooze with visiting active duty Israeli soldiers, and then stay for the kiddush lunch. 
 
We need people to help take down the Sukkah! Please email either Seth Rutman or Michael Safranek or call the PCS office, 769-2672. 
 
Tuesday, Oct. 17, 7:30 pm - PCS Board of Trustees meeting 
 
Wednesday, Oct. 25, 7:15 pm - Tikkun Olam/Social Action committee meeting. All are welcome. For more information contact committee chair, Leslie Mack.   
 
Thursday, Oct. 26, 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm - 7th Grade Family B'nei Mitzvah mandatory meeting. If you cannot make it please let Marcy Gray or Ed Sperling know. 
 
Please note: There will be no Rosh Chodesh celebration this month as there is a meeting with PART One to discuss ways to help settle a refugee family coming soon to the area. If you are interested in helping out with Refugee Resettlement, please contact PCS member Evan Kingsley at evankingsley@optonline.net.



		






		






	


SEEKING SHELTER... 
Part One is looking for a STUDIO/ONE BEDROOM APARTMENT FOR A YOUNG REFUGEE COUPLE arriving from Afghanistan.   
 
Part One (Pleasantville/Armonk Resettlement Team), in partnership with PCS and Congregation B'nai Yisrael in Armonk, is co-sponsoring the refugees and providing support.  The apartment must be near public transportation and shopping.   
 
If you have any leads, please contact Evan Kingsley at evankingsley@optonline.net AND Felicia Buebel at info@partone.us  
or call Congregation B'Nai Yisrael at 914-273-2220. 



		






		






	KIDS' KLOSET DONATIONS  
Please bring in diapers, new underwear  
and new socks to the marked box  
in the back of PCS' sanctuary.  
Thank you!
www.wjcs.com/kids-kloset  



		






		






	The PCS office is closed on Mondays.  
Please feel free to leave a phone message or send an email and a response will be forthcoming in as timely manner as possible.



		









			






			






	Thursday lunches with Rabbi Julie at 12:15 pm.  
As always, please feel free to call or email to set up any another time to meet!  
Rabbi Julie's contact info:  
rabbi@shalompcs.com; PCS office: 914-769-2672, option 3; home office: 914-495-3843  



		






	Pleasantville Community Synagogue 
219 Bedford Road, Pleasantville, NY 
www.shalompcs.com ~ 914-769-2672 ~info@shalompcs.com 
 
Pleasantville Community Synagogue is a welcoming Jewish community with people of diverse traditions and backgrounds who want to share a joyous spiritual and cultural home. 









			












	



		
			

	

	






	










	 

	



